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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr 

  

 
 
27th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Everybody 
 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION 
 

School will remain open throughout all the industrial action. 
 
Your child’s education is very important to us at Holly Hill and we are fortunate that the upcoming 
industrial action of teacher strikes will not affect Holly Hill. 
 
If you have children that attend other schools affected by strike action, absences due to this will not be 
accepted and will be recorded as unauthorised.  Here at Holly Hill we take attendance seriously and 
believe your child has a right to an education.  Please ensure you bring your child to school as normal. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Mark Carr 
Head of School 
 
 


